Phone #: 519-849-6040
Email: jeff@sheaag.com
LTD Website: www.sheaag.com

Good Afternoon,

Welcome to 2025! We hope everyone enjoyed thier christmas and new years. There are a few good
local events coming up that we would like to inform you about!

This years winter conference is Wednesday January 22" 2025 From 9:30am - 4:15pm in Kitchener.

They will be covering all the newest released products that Precision Planting has to offer, as well
as the latest research! This is a great opportunity to learn about the products and how they can
benefit your farm.

If you would like to get registered click here there is limited seating .... act fast!
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We will also be attending the following shows over the next month:
e Elgin SCIA AGM, January 9, 2025
Masonic Centre of Elgin 42703 Fruit Ridge Line, St. Thomas 9:00 am
e Lambton Soil & Crop, January 10, 2025
Alvinston Community Centre 9:00am-3:00pm

Also Just a reminder with spring approaching Shea AG is testing corn meters and now is a great
time to get yours done, stop in or give us a call to arrange for testing.



http://www.sheaag.com/
https://www.precisionplanting.com/events/winterconference#form-section

